
Sprague Resources LP To Release Third Quarter 2013 Results On November 27th

November 11, 2013

PORTSMOUTH, N.H., Nov. 11, 2013 /PRNewswire/ -- Sprague Resources LP ("Sprague") (NYSE: SRLP) today announced that it will release its third

quarter 2013 results on Wednesday, November 27th before the market opens. A news release containing these results will be available on the Investor
Relations section of Sprague's Web site at www.spragueenergy.com/investor-relations.html.

About Sprague Resources LP
Sprague is a master limited partnership engaged in the purchase, storage, distribution and sale of refined petroleum products and natural gas.
Sprague also provides storage and handling services for a broad range of materials.

Forward Looking Statements
This press release may include forward-looking statements.  These forward-looking statements involve risks and uncertainties.  When considering
these forward-looking statements, you should keep in mind the risk factors and other cautionary statements in Sprague's prospectus and SEC filings. 
Sprague undertakes no obligation and does not intend to update these forward-looking statements to reflect events or circumstances occurring after
this press release.  You are cautioned not to place undue reliance on these forward-looking statements, which speak only as of the date of this press
release. 
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